
 
  

Addendum-1 dated 04.02.2025 to Recruitment Notification-Company Secretary 

Dt.22.01.2025 

 

 

Original Notification: TPIPL / Recruitment Notification Ref. TPIPL/2025-1 Dt. 22.01.2025 

 

The remuneration has been revised to Rs.80,000/- (negotiable).  The final 

amount will be decided by TPIPL based on the candidate’s expertise and performance. 

 

All other details, terms and conditions remain the same as stated in the original 

recruitment notification dated 22.01.2025. 

 

 

In case of any queries / Clarification, please write to us at mf@tnpolymerpark.com or 

contact +91 6383908695.  

 

*********** 


